
Skeet Shooting News for December 1, 2017

Happy Holidays to everyone!
Congratulations to Prairie Grove Shotgun Sports and Maryann and Ralph Gates.  On Saturday 

November 4, before the Mizzou football game, Ralph and Maryann Gates were inducted into the Gary 
Filbert Hall of Honor.  The award was for 25 years of hosting Show-Me STATE GAMES shooting 
sports, 9 events each year (American skeet, skeet doubles, International skeet, Modern [Wobble] skeet, 
Trap, trap doubles, Modified International [Wobble] trap, Sporting Clays and 5-stand.) 

November the 5th at Prairie Grove shotgun Sports, the Missouri Skeet Shooting  Association 
held the last board meeting of the year.  During the meeting Nancy Rodney and Jeff Nichols were 
selected for induction into the Missouri Hall of Fame.  The awards will be presented at the 2018 State 
Shoot.   Congratulations to Jeff and Nancy.  Also during the meeting we welcomed back Gateway Gun 
Club which will be hosting shoots in 2018.   We also scheduled  registered shoots for 2018, our first 
shoot will be March 10 at Prairie Grove, St Pats Open,  followed by our Banquet shoot April 28 and 29. 
The full schedule is on our website.

Also check out our website,  Thanks to Dean Rapp ,who did the research, we now have a list of 
state champions back to 1932.  Also Bill Wayne has posted a few old newsletters from when we sent 
them by snail mail, back in the olden days.  If any body else has some old newsletters give them to Bill 
and he will scan and post to the website, he will return them when he is finished.



A few pictures from the skeet year



Skeet Groupie



Merry Christmas to all

Goods and Services

Wanted:  Browning Special Sporting Clays Edition with 28 inch barrels.   
Contact Dave Sutton at 314-518-1816



Marco Polo Outfitters 
17724 Edison Avenue 

Chesterfield, MO 63005

Phone 636-530-7960
Fax 636-530-7961 

Hours Please schedule an appointment for a personal shopping experience 
Email info@marcopolooutfitters.com 

mailto:info@marcopolooutfitters.com

